
We had a great week! 
 

This week we had fun using our fine motor
skills by stacking beads one at a time onto
wooden poles to make tall towers. At our
sensory table, the kiddos really enjoyed 
digging in all the sand to uncover hidden 

dinosaurs. We also had a blast racing trains 
around the awesome train track we built.

For craft time this week, we made ladybugs. 
First, we painted our plates red then glued 

on our head, eyes, black spots and antennas.  
We also had fun by making Clifford the big 

red dog and using toilet paper rolls to stamp 
red circles on our apples. 

During Music on Monday, Miss Katie
taught us a new color song called “Moving 
on the Green”. The kiddos did a great job!

On Thursday, Miss Kayla came by to dance 
and tumble with us. The kiddos were excited 
to dance to a new song called “Animal Rap.” 

Some of the stories we read this week were
Ladybug ,

Clifford The Big Red Dog, Apples A to Z,
That’s (Not) Mine ,Princesses Love To Share!, 

and Fox Makes Friends.

 Next month we will be learning about the
color orange and the triangle shape.
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Reminders

October 5th 
Fire Truck Visit

October 6th 
Field Trip

October 9th 
No School


